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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  Marcia Elkins 

Growth Management Department Director 
 
DATE:  December 5, 2006 
 
RE: Sheridan Lake Road Traffic Analysis and Route Alignment Study Professional 

Services Agreement with HDR 
 
Attached for your review and approval is the contract with HDR for the Sheridan Lake Road 
Traffic Analysis and Route Alignment Study. 
 
The purpose of the study is to develop alternative alignments for the extension of Sheridan Lake 
Road, to evaluate the overall effect that an extension of Sheridan Lake Road would have on the 
surrounding road network and to determine the feasibility of the extension of Sheridan Lake 
Road to Deadwood Avenue. 
 
EXECUTIVE POLICY COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION:  The Executive Policy Committee 
of the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization recommends approval of the 
Professional Services Agreement between the City of Rapid City and HDR in an amount 
not to exceed $161,000 subject to minor changes by the South Dakota Department of 
Transportation and the City Attorney. 
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